

# Great Dunham Amenities Committee

## Minutes of Meeting held on Monday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2017

### Present

Mike Upton, Madeleine Farbrother., Maureen Boles, Caroline Bell, Allen Wakeling, Roger Woolford, Pam Pooley, Duncan Hector

### Apologies

Jan Emmerson

### Not Present

Paul Gorham

### Minutes of last Meeting

It was agreed that the minutes were a true record of the last meeting.

### Matters arising

- Duncan was thanked and congratulated on setting up the new website and for keeping it so current and relevant to village life,

### Correspondence

None

### Treasurer's Report

Attached to Minutes in main file

### Accident Report

None to report

### Future Events

- Running whist and bridge evenings were discussed but it was decided not to proceed because of lack of expertise in running these events.
- Re-starting the table tennis club and carpet bowls were also discussed Pam will investigate carpet bowls. Action Pam
- A 100 Club was also discussed but it was decided not to proceed with this.
- The following dates were agreed for future events in 2018

Quiz	9 <sup>th</sup> March
Munch and Mardle	22 <sup>nd</sup> March
Village Market and lunch	8 <sup>th</sup> April
Pop up Pub	21 <sup>st</sup> April
Yard Sale	13 <sup>th</sup> May
Summer Plant Sale	3 <sup>rd</sup> June
Quiz	8 <sup>th</sup> June
Village Day with pub BBQ and Village Market	8 <sup>th</sup> July
Pop up Pub	July 21st
Fruit and Produce	1 <sup>st</sup> September
Quiz	21 <sup>st</sup> September
Quiz	7 <sup>th</sup> December

**AOB**

- Duncan will consider further opportunities for the website and report back at the next meeting,
- The efficiency of the sound system in the Hall was questioned, After discussion it was agreed to put speakers at the back of the Hall to improve the sound. Action Allen
- Pam informed the committee that £99-07 was given to the Home Hospice as their share of profit from the recent Village Market.
- The School Secretary has been asked to publicise the need for younger members on the committee.
- The Booking Clerk is to be asked to email a list of the next month's events at the end of each month to the Secretary and Duncan for the website

**Date of next meeting**

**Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January**

**Signed**

**date**

**Chairman**